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A. Recommendation 

 

To recommend a VA "no-bid" buydown, the Servicer should submit a 

Notification of Recommended Action (Form SER-71) to AHFC's Servicing 

Department describing any factors that might affect AHFC's decision and the 

amount necessary to reduce the indebtedness so VA will specify a bid. It is 

important the Servicer verify the amount of the buydown before submitting an 

amended Form 26-567 to VA. 


